
Home Health Study Contract 

Survey of Access to Home Health Services for Medicare Beneficiaries 
Text for Reminder Postcard for Physicians 

 

 

Last week a questionnaire was mailed to you to get your input on problems Medicare beneficiaries may 

face in accessing home health care.  Your response is very important because of your role in referring 

some of the most vulnerable beneficiaries for home health care services. 

If you or one of your staff already completed the questionnaire, please accept our sincere thanks.  If not, 

your prompt response would be greatly appreciated. 

If you did not receive a questionnaire, it has been misplaced, or you have any questions about the study, 

please call us at 1-800-XXX-XXXX and ask for the Study Manager, Jane Doe.  We would be happy to 

send you another copy or take your responses by telephone should that be more convenient for you. 

Thank you for your valuable input. 


